
Lebanon Conservation Commission Meeting 
October 27, 2022 

 
Minutes taken by Jerry Lanoie 
 
Present at the meeting were members: 
John Bozak, Jerry Lanoie, Dan Blanchette, Don Leuchs, and guest Dan Norwood 
 
The meeting of the Conservation Commission was held in person at the Martha Sawyer 
Community Library and was called to order by John at 6:30 PM. 
 

• Jerry reported that the September meeting minutes would be available at the next 
meeting.  

• John reported that the contact person at the town hall to send LebCC meeting minutes 
to was Jen Griffin.   

 
Old Business: 

• John reported that there is a new town clerk, Karen Smith, and that he, Jerry, and Dan 
should meet with her at their convenience to be sworn in for their new term.   

• Don continued his presentation, part 2 of the Broggi Wetlands which included the 
following : 

o Deed research presentation on Lots # 132 and #114. 
o Kostick lot:  discussion of possibly approaching Mr. Kostick about officially 

deeding this land to the town of Lebanon. 
o Rough draft of a management plan for the Broggi Wetlands. 

 
New Business: 

• Community Forest:  
o Maintenance needed on the main trail.  Possible opportunity for Scouts to get 

involved.  Dan will discuss with Jen McKenzie.  
o New signage needed at the head of the trail.   
o ? establishing a new loop around the glacial erratic area 

• Scheduled another walk of the Broggi Wetlands for November 6, 2022 to attempt to 
locate property boundaries and survey markers.   

• John reported that the Zoom contract was renewed for another year at a cost of 
$158.89.   

 
Next Meeting:  December 1, 2022 at the Martha Stuart Library 
 
 
The meeting came to a close at 7:30 PM.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jerry Lanoie 
 


